From: Hall Janet [

Sent: 14 January 2005 11:57
To: Trevor Birney
Subject: RE: Unanswered questions

This message is bound by the disclaimer below.

Trevor

Trust response as follows:

All the issues raised in your emall wlll be subject to consideration by the
independent Ingquiry led by Mr John O'hara. It 1s therefore inappropriate for the
Trust to respond to those issues at this time.

Best wishes.

Tanet Hall
| amunications/public affairs manager
Sperrin Lakeland Trust

Trust Headquarters
.. Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital
B Omagh, Co Tyrone

" Tel:
Fax:
Email:
<http://www,sperrin-lakeland.org/> www.sperrin-lakeland.org

Original Message

From: Trevor Birney ([

Sent: Friday, January 07, 2005 10:43

To: Hall Janet
Subject: Unanswered questions

Janet,

Back in early November I sent the following questions which you still have not

answered.

In reply you said on December 6th: "The Trust 1s still awaiting advice regarding
implications of the Trust responding to media enquiries in light of the independent
inguiry established by the Minister. We willl advise you further in due course."

Our advice 1s that there is nothing to prevent you from answering the following
gquestions:

Utv

"The Roval College of Paediatrics and Child Health has confirmed that it received a
second request from the Erne Hospital, Enniskillen in February, 2002. A visit took

place on June 24th, 2002 and a report sent in July that same vyear.

Can the Trust confirm that this second visit inside two years by the Royal College was
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in reaction to the concerns addressed to Dr. Jim Kelly by Dr. Asghar in September,

20017

Also, why did it take the Trust five months before calling in the Royal College?

And was it the same team of "experts" used as in the initial Royal College
investigation 1n December, 20007

On a separate issue, Dr. Kelly promised Dr. Asghar that his concerns about two cases
at the hospital would be "thoroughly investigated".

Can the Trust provide evidence that they were "thoroughly investigated" and, if so, by
whom?"

Regards,

Trevor.

T evor Birney

Fditor, Current Affairs

G N I;J Vv

[ This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you have received 1t 1n error,
please delete it from your system, do not use or disclose the i1nformation in any way
and notify me immediately. The contents of this message may contain personal views,

which are not the views of UTV unless speciflcally stated. }

DISCLAIMER -~ The information contained within this email 1s confidential. It may also
be legally privileged. It i1s 1ntended only for the stated addressee(s) and access to
it by any other person is unauthorised. If you are not an addressee, you must not
disclose, copy or circulate or in any other way use or rely on the information
contained in this email. Such unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you have received
this email in error, please inform us i1mmediately by telephone on 028 8283 3333 or e-
malil us at ithelpdesk@slt.n-i.nhs.uk and delete i1t and all copies from your system.
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